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BELL’S BRAE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
LERWICK, SHETLAND, ZE1 0QJ 

Tel Lerwick (01595) 743720 
E.mail: bellsbrae@shetland.gov.uk 

Website: www.bellsbrae.shetland.sch.uk 

Date 6th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Pupil (Learner)-Led Event 
 
 
We are now in the process of preparing for our Learner-Led Event and warmly invite you to visit the school with your child on 
Thursday 21 September anytime between 1515 - 1700.   Learner Led Events are a chance for your child to share their learning 
with you. They will be able to talk you through their learning and share some of the work they have done and how they feel 
about it.   
 
Please feel free to pop in anytime between 1515-1700.   During your visit you will hopefully have time for your child to show you 
their work, introduce their teacher(s) and show you around their classrooms and other areas within the school. Class teachers, 
specialist teachers and ASN teachers will be in classrooms so this will also be an opportunity for you to meet them.   Please feel 
free to visit all areas of the school – nursery, Additional Support Needs Department and our three storey block.  
 
Representatives from the following agencies will be available at this time.  This will provide you with an opportunity to find out 
more about the work they do and how this can be of benefit to you and your families: 
 

Active Schools Ability Shetland 
 

Shetland Library 

Parent Council Anchor for Families Childsmile 
 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you all.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs J McGinlay 
Acting Head Teacher 
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